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OFFICIAL 

As part of the Budget, the Government is introducing the New Jobs Tax Credit to encourage 
small and medium businesses to re-hire staff, restore staff hours or create new jobs as they 
recover from the effects of the coronavirus pandemic. These businesses will get a paryroll 
tax credit of ten cents for every dollar it increases taxable Victorian wages. 

For further information and advice I encourage you to visit https://www.business.vic.gov.au/ 
for how to apply for the various business support programs and sro.vic.gov.au/coronavirus-
payroll-tax-relief for information on tax relief. 

In light of this significant support already offered to businesses in Victoria, your request 
cannot be supported at this time.  

The Victorian Government will continue to work closely with the business sector, the 
community and the Commonwealth Government throughout this pandemic.  

I trust that this information is of assistance and thank you for raising your concerns to my 
attention. 

 

TIM PALLAS MP 
Treasurer 
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